
 

 

 

Electronic copy 

Mr. Derek Luby 

On behalf of Roadstone Limited 

 

 

01 August 2017       Reg. No.: W0277-02 

 

 

Request for an Oral Hearing in respect of a licence  from Roadstone Limited for a facility 

located at Roadstone Limited, Huntstown Quarry, Huntstown, Kilshane and Johnstown 

Townlands, Finglas, Dublin 11, Dublin. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

A request for an oral hearing was considered by the Board of the Agency at its meeting of   

18 July 2017, in respect of the above referenced licence. 

 

The Agency has an absolute discretion to hold an oral hearing in relation to an objection. The 

Board of the Agency decided not to hold an oral hearing in this case. 

 

The reasons for the decision not to hold an oral hearing are as outlined in the Inspector’s 

Report which will be available to view on the Agency’s website tomorrow (and see extract 

below).     

 

The Agency will notify you, in due course, of its decision on this licence. All documentation 

relating to this licence is available for inspection on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie 

including information on objections and submissions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.epa.ie/


Extract from Inspector’s Report regarding an Oral Hearing Request 

 


